
Proposed application is to subdivide a 1.4 acre (60,984 square-foot) lot located on the east side 
of Mangin Road approximately two-hundred twenty five feet south of the intersection of Mangin Road 
and southerly side Merriewold Lane South. The lot is defined on the Village of South Blooming Grove 
tax maps as Section 210, Block 4, Lot 1.4. The lot is located in the Residence 'B' (RB) zoning 
district and has rolling topography and is serviced by municipal sewer and water. Currently, there 
is a single-family residence on the lot that we be demolished, with Village approval.

This application is to create a new five (5) lots consisting of four (4) semi-attached units and 
one (1) single-family residence. All lots will be serviced       l sewer and water and conform with
the (RB) zoning district requirements.
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